
From: Brent Carmody
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Date: Wednesday, 2 March 2022 6:42:35 PM

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing in regards to the Extension to the Emergency Bill. I feel an extension is unnecessary and there
should not be a further extension to the emergency bill.

The extension of powers is based on COVID deaths in Queensland and COVID numbers. The ABS data is now
showing the exaggeration of such data and a common flu season has led to more deaths in the past.
Please put a stop to the extension to this bill.

Regards

Brent Carmody
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